
The following Notice is required by Iowa Code Section 808A.2 which states: 
  
Each year when school begins, the school district shall provide written notice to all students and the 
students’ parents, guardians or legal custodians, that school officials may conduct periodic inspections of 
school lockers, desks, and other facilities or spaces owned by the school and provided as a courtesy to a 
student without prior notice. 
  

NOTICE 

  
August 5, 2014  – You are hereby given notice that: 
  
            Pursuant to the Monticello Community School District’s Search and 
Seizure policy, school officials (meaning licensed school employees and 
unlicensed school employees employed for security or supervision purposes) are 
allowed to conduct periodic inspections of all or a randomly selected number of 
school lockers without prior notice.  Any periodic inspection of lockers pursuant 
to District policy shall only occur either in the presence of the student(s) whose 
lockers are being inspected or in the presence of at least one other person.  A 
locker inspection may be accomplished using such methods including, but not 
limited to, a visual search of lockers by school officials or the use by school 
officials, or others hired at their direction, of a drug sniffing animal. 
	
  


